
UUSG Pledge Drive 2022-2023 

  
Whether you are Zooming from near or far for services, classes 
and meetings, or coming into our beloved Sanctuary to 
participate and see friends and fellow team members in person, 
we hope you share the feeling that UUSG is where you come to 
be surrounded with love. It is where our time, talent and treasure 
amplify our ability to “promote practical goodness in the world,” 
to inspire ourselves and others, and model for our young people 
that this is how we make the world a better place. 
 
How we make this happen is through our pledges - nobody does 
it for us. It is up to each of us to pledge and give as much as we 
possibly can, to do the greatest good. We are making terrific 
progress in our pledge drive and especially in the “Stone Soup 
Challenge,” but we are not yet where we need to be. Let’s wrap 
up on April 10th with a celebration and something to really 
celebrate about. If you have pledged, thank you!!! If you are on 
the Pledge Drive Team, thank you!!! If you haven’t pledged yet, 
now is the time — thank you!!! 
 
*********************************************************************** 
               
The beloved folk story “Stone Soup” tells of a hungry traveler 
who visits a poor village, adds a few stones to a pot of simmering 
water, and enlists the curious townspeople to help him turn it into 
a delicious soup that warms and nourishes everyone. 
 
While the villagers think there’s some sort of magic involved in 
the transformation, “Stone Soup” is really a story of community. 
A few carrots here, a potato or two there—each person 
contributing whatever they can to help achieve a greater good. 
 
The same is true of our beloved UUSG community—everyone 
giving of their time and treasure to support each other on our 
shared journey. As a congregation, we have experienced 
unprecedented challenges to our sense of community over the 
past two years. Physically, we have spent much of this time 
separated from one another. Yet through it all, we have stayed 
together in spirit and united in love.   
 
Sustaining and growing our church requires a generous, ongoing 
financial commitment from each of us. In that spirit, all members 
and friends are urged to pledge as much as they possibly can 
during the UUSG 2022-23 pledge drive. 
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